
 

 

Friday 20th September 
Thank you for supporting our Roald Dahl Day last Friday – the children (and staff) 
looked amazing. Together we raised £135. 
Well done to our staff and Governor for participating in the 5k Pretty Muddy event 
in York at the weekend and raised £1500 for Cancer Research UK! 
We will be posting photographs in the Gallery section of our school website this 
weekend. 
 
Action Day for Climate Change – the children will be participating in a range of 
activities looking at how we can reduce our carbon footprint hopefully you will have 
had a chance to read the children’s pledges. 
Next Week: 
Friday 27th September 
2pm Official Opening of our new Key Stage 2 Block and blessing by the Reverend 
Sue Binks 
2:30pm Macmillan Coffee Afternoon – any donations of cakes and scones would be 
gratefully received!  
Afternoon – Y5/6 Ryedale Federation Football Tournament – GOOD LUCK! 
 

SOC AVAILABILITY 
W/C 23/07/19 Please call the office as we have very limited availability this week. If 
you no longer require a space you have booked please let the office know ASAP as 
we have a waiting list.  
 

CAR PARKING 
Please remember NOT to use School Lane for parking or dropping off and collecting 
children at either end of the school day. We have also had reports of people using 
the yard as you drive into the lane. Please be aware this PRIVATE property and 
should not be used. Thank you for helping keep our children safe!! 
 
We respectfully ask all parents to remember that our team is here to help. Please 
treat all members of staff with respect. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

   GOOD WORK ASSEMBLY 
 

This year Teachers will be nominating a Star of the Week for good works assemblies 
on Fridays. From time to time a WOW award will be made to a child for something 
amazing!!  
Class One: 
Star of the Week: Charlie Preston – for developing in confidence 
Class Two :  
Star of the Week: Nuala Pierce-Jones – excellent focus and resilience this week 
Class Three: 
Star of the Week: Esme – for working hard with her presentation 
Class Four:  
Star of the Week:  Becca - for showing perseverance and an excellent attitude 
towards learning  
 

WELL DONE EVERYONE 
 

 

  

NAWTON CP SCHOOL 
FRIDAY FLYER! 

 
Attendance: 
Regular and punctual school attendance is important. Pupils need to attend school 
regularly if they are to take full advantage of the educational opportunities 
available to them by law. The last published national average for school 
attendance was 96%. Nawton Community Primary School’s attendance target is 
97%. Our attendance is currently 96.8%  
 

Thank you to all the parents who have completed and 

returned their child’s data sheets and consent forms. 

Please could the forms be returned to school as soon as 

possible. 

 

BASKETBALL COACHING 

Martin Roberts, who has provided basketball training for us here 

in the past, runs basketball training sessions for Yr3-6 on Friday 

evenings 5pm-6pm at Pickering Leisure Centre. Please contact 

Martin via his website if you are interested. 

www.basketball-developments.com 

 



 


